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Christmas and New Year 
bin collections
Extra recycling collection
To help you manage extra household rubbish, the City 
is offering a weekly recycling bin collection between 
Monday 21 December 2020 and Saturday 2 January 2021.

Simply put your recycling bin out on your normal 
collection day.

Christmas and New Year collection changes
Please note general waste and recycling bins will not be emptied 
on Christmas Day and New Year’s Day. For this reason, there will 
be temporary changes to the following collection days.

If your bin day is:	 Your bin will be serviced on:

Friday 25 December 2020	 Saturday 26 December 2020

Friday 1 January 2021	 Saturday 2 January 2021

All other collection days will remain the same.  
Services will return to normal as of Monday 
4 January 2021.  For more information  
please contact the City’s customer service  
team on 9272 0605. 

The City of Bayswater wishes you a safe and  
happy Christmas and a prosperous new year.


